'23-24 KIDS CLUB
INFORMATION

All children who need Kids Club for the '23-24 school year must have a new '23-24 school year Kids Club
packet on file for registration regardless if they were in Kids Club last year or not.

The '23-24 school year Kids Club packet will become available via two ways: either online on our website
beginning Saturday, July 1st or a physical packet may be picked up beginning Monday, July 3rd from
the Douglas County Community & Senior Center.

If registering online, please ensure you are filling out the '23-24 school year packet. Additionally, we ask.,
if possible, to please give us a call once you submit the packet online so that we may pull it off the
website immediately and process it without delay.

From Monday, July 3rd to Friday, July 7th, the community center side of the building will be closed for
floor resurfacing. However, packets can still be picked up and/or dropped off at the Senior Center front
desk between the hours of 8am and 5pm. The building will be closed on Tuesday, July 4th as well as
Saturday, July 8th & Sunday, July 9th.

Beginning Monday, July 10th, the community center side of the building will return to normal hours and
packets may be picked up and dropped off at the front desk then.

Registration for Kids Club opens at 8am on Saturday, July 15th!

The '23-24 school year Kids Club packet must be submitted prior to or at the time of registration. We are
unable to register any child without the packet submitted.

Spots for Kids Club are on a first come, first serve basis and will fill up quickly! We highly encourage you
to plan accordingly.




